On May 16, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding P7 RFP 03C-022H for Legal Services

Question:

Do we know why some chose not to review?

Response:

One firm, Walton Lantaff, has now agreed to continue (miscommunication) and has been added to the approval list for renewal tonight.  The other firms indicated that they did not want to renew presumably because we are doing so much work in house and they have not been receiving any new assignments. 
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